
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to enhancing the educational 

experience at [School Name], we are reaching out to request your valuable feedback on our 

digital learning tools. 

Over the past semester, we have implemented various online platforms and resources aimed at 

supporting your child's learning journey. Your insights and experiences with these tools are 

essential in helping us understand their effectiveness and areas for improvement. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to complete our feedback 

survey. It is designed to gather your thoughts on usability, engagement, and overall satisfaction 

with the digital resources provided. 

Survey Link: [Insert Link] 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we can ensure that our school 

community thrives in this digital age. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


